
Greetings from Woodford Wells Ecumenical Church 

 

 

Dear Keith 

Good to hear from you.  

I have it in mind to mention "Our Day" in my weekly email to members which will go out 
tomorrow, 2nd May.  As you say, it will be some time before we can meet together, but we 
are all finding ways to worship on Sundays and our Midweek Fellowship continues to meet 
over the phone on Thursday mornings.  Mill Grove certainly remains in our prayers. 

I do so hope that this nasty virus hasn't found its way to Mill Grove and that you all remain 
safe and well. 

With both my own greetings and those of the Fellowship at WWEC and every blessing 

Shalom 

Angela 

 


